On September 20th, Board Member Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding Board Item PD4 Final Order re Marion Jones:
 

 

QUESTION:  JulieAnn, Please call and provide more detail of the case.

 

ANSWER: 

On July 7, 2004 the Superintendent signed an administrative petition for termination of employment of Ms Jones.

    On June 6 and 7, 2005, an Administrative Hearing was held before Judge Florence Rivas regarding the termination of employment of Ms. Jones.
    On that day, the parties agreed that the only issue for Judge Rivas to rule on was whether or not the District could accommodate Mr. Jones' permanent work restrictions.  The Judge found as a matter of fact that the District could not accommodate Ms. Jones' permanent restrictions. 

     Ms. Jones' treating psychiatrist testified that Ms. Jones was not able to teach undisciplined children or teens.  Ms. Jones' did not want to accept any non-teaching positions.

      There were no teaching positions available that would keep her from coming into contact with undisciplined children or teens.

    This Final Order is in the best interest of the School Board.
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